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Published Poets 

Leopards Class are very excited that several of the 

children are going to have their poems published in a 

‘real’ book. They worked exceptionally hard to write 

poems about themselves, titled ‘This is Me’. 

 

World Book Day 

The whole school had a wonderful day celebrating books and reading. We came to school dressed ‘ready to 

read’ in our comfy clothes, along with our favourite books. All the adults in school brought in a favourite 

book and the children chose which they wanted to listen to at the start of the day. It was a tough choice for 

many of the children. The most popular was definitely Jumanji! There were so many brilliant books to 

choose from.  

  

Everyone spent the day reading or looking at books linked to traditional tales. Lions made some brilliant 

traditional tales masks while Tigers enjoyed learning and then performing a version of The Three Billy Goats 

Gruff.  

We even joined in a live virtual visit with the authors Michael Rosen and Catherine Raynor. The children even     

     learnt how to draw Arlo the Lion thanks to Catherine Raynor. 

 

Netball Team 

Our school netball had their first netball 

match. They played brilliantly as a team 

against Orwell Park School. They only narrowly 

lost 4:3. Excellent sporting behaviour was seen 

and they can’t wait for their next match! 

 

Guardians of the Planet 

Our Guardians of the planet had a great time helping  

our local community by planting some new hedging  

and even a new tree. We are looking forward to 

seeing them start to grow come spring.  

 


